
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 4/15/2010 7:10:31 PM
To: 'traci.bone@cpuc.ca.gov' (traci.bone@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
'svn@cpuc.ca.gov' (svn@cpuc.ca.gov); 'CNL@cpuc.ca.gov' (CNL@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: FW: Vantage PPA: Finding 13 

Traci,

As we discussed yesterday, attached is proposed language that addresses the delivery issue while 
leaving the other language on eligibility the same. The intent of the new language is to confirm recovery 
of the costs of the Vantage transaction in the event that the delivery rules change.

Please let me know if you would like to discuss and I will schedule a time. 
Thank you for working with us on this issue.

Meredith

From: Redacted
To: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Thu Apr 15 15:02:10 2010
Subject: Vantage PPA: Finding 13

«Vantage PPA - Finding 13.doc»

Redacted
Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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